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The Village Board recently appointed Patrick Carr as the new village manager. 
 
Pat has served the Village for nearly 16 years as Director of Emergency 
Management and 911 Communications. In 2017, he was promoted to 
assistant village manager, where he oversaw Village public safety operations 
and information technology. He is a dedicated public servant and a resident 
of Tinley Park for more than 23 years. 
 
"It's now time to get down to work," Carr said. "I have the best team moving 
forward to execute on some exciting plans for the future." 
 
Congrats, Pat! 


